Posted 15/03/07

14th March 2007.

Mr. Dick Roche, T.D.,

Minister for Environment, Heritage 

and Local Government,

Custom House,

Dublin 1.

Dear Minister,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 

12th March 2007 passed the following motion:

“That this Council supports a ban on the ownership of pit-bull terriers.”

I would be obliged for your comments on the matter at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

_________________
Ursula Donnellan,

A/Administrative Officer.

